
   A�endance – for the week beginning Monday 13th June 2016 

 

Well done to Class 6 for having the best a�endance! 

Class A�endance Class A�endance 

1-Miss Jones 97% 7-Mr Norman 99% 

2-Mr Pugh 97% 8-Mrs Baines-Price 97% 

3-Miss Felton 97% 9-Mrs Leather 96% 

4-Mr Heard 96% 10-Miss Sinclair 99% 

5-Mrs Kinnersley & 

Mrs Philpo� 
99.1% 11-Mr Tombleson 98% 

6-Miss Jones 99.4% 12 – Mrs Sokolowski 93% 

FRIDAY 24
th 

JUNE 2016 

June’s value of the month is: 

courage 
“He who is not courageous enough to take risks will accomplish nothing in life.” - 

Muhammad Ali 

If you have any concerns or ques�ons please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Twidale on:  

Email: head@harlesco�-jun.shropshire.sch.uk     Tel: 01743 462087     www.harlesco�-jun.shropshire.sch.uk 

Diary	Dates		

June 2016 

Value—Courage 

Mon 27th—Transi?on Day 

Mon 27th—Proposed Federa?on 

Mee?ng at Harlesco� Junior, 5pm 

Wed 29th—The NED Show 

Wed 29th— Class 2 parent lunch 

July 2016 

Value—Hope 

Fri 1st—Summer Fair 

Wed 6th—Recorder & singing 

performance (morning) 

Wed 6th—Class 1 parent lunch 

Thur 7th—Area Sports 

Mon 11th—Years 3, 4 & 5—

Tennis Day 

Tue 12th — Compu?ng Day Years 

3 & 4 (selected children) 

Tue 12th & Wed 13th—Year 6 

Produc?on, 2.00pm 

Wed 13th—Open Evening 

Thur 14th—Year 5 Haughmond 

Hill walk 

Mon 18th—Sports Day 

Tue 19th—Year 5 Ac?vity Day 

Tue 19th—Year 6 Leavers’ Lunch 

Wed 20th—Disco and Year 6 

party 

Fri 22nd—Break up for Holidays 

Mon 25th & Tue 26th—PD Days 

September 2016 

Value—Respect 

Mon 5th—PD Day 

Tue 6th—Return to School 

At the end of April many children took part in Usborne Books’ sponsored Ready 

Steady Read challenge.  There were a lot of children who par?cipated and they 

raised a substan?al amount, £608.71, of sponsorship money between them, 

enabling Usborne to donate a number of free 

books to the school.  In Thursday’s assembly 

their achievements were celebrated and the 

children were given their books and 

cer?ficates. 

As a school, we would to thank all parents and 

carers for helping their child(ren) with this 

fund raising ac?vity. 

SPORTS DAY 

Monday 18 July, 2016 

Years 3-4 will be from 9.15 to 10.15 

Years 5-6 will be from 10.30 to 11.30 

Pictured are Morgan L, Holly M, Ella P and Luis T 

HJS SUMMER FAIR 

Friday 1st July, 2016 

3.30 to 6pm 



Sainsbury’s School Games News 
Kwik Cricket, Friday 17 June 

Nine children from Year 3 and 4 represented HJS at the Kwik-Cricket Tournament, played at Shrewsbury 

Sports Village. 

The children had a wonderful time displaying some useful Cricket skills. From the very first game, 

children were very determined to perform to their very best, illustrating some excellent approaches 

towards teamwork.  

Many of the children excelled while they were fielding showing high levels of resilience to help them to be 

successful. Christopher, Taylor, Ben and Imogen took some amazing catches and made some great stops 

during the afternoon.  

Riley played very well as wicket keeper, using the knowledge that he has learnt to help him, throughout 

the afternoon. 

It was pleasing to see the children batting with confidence and authority. All of them did exceptionally 

well. Ellie, Fletcher, Daniel and Jacob managed to hit the ball great distances resulting in them achieving 

4’s and 6’s.   

We played six matches in total, winning five. A magnificent achievement. At the end of the competition, 

HJS were level on points with two other teams at the top of the group. As a consequence, it was decided 

that the team which had scored the most runs during the afternoon would be deemed as the winners. This 

meant that HJS finished first.  

Well done to all the children that took part, playing Cricket in the spirit of the game with great 

determination and effort. 

Mr Norman 

New Class Teachers: Arrangements for September 2016–July2017 

 Year 3 Year 4 

 Class 10—Mr Tombleson Class 7—Mrs Baines-Price 

 Class 11—Miss T Jones Class 8—Miss Sinclair 

 Class 12—Mr Heard Class 9—Mrs Leather 

 Year 5 Year 6 

 Class 4—Miss Beard Class 1—Mr Pugh 

 Class 5—Miss R Jones Class 2—Miss Felton 

 Class 6—Mr Norman Class 3—Mrs Hill 

We have two new teachers joining us in September; Mrs Hill and Miss Beard.  

Mrs Kinnersley will be leaving HJS at the end of this term to take up a new job at Alverley 

Primary School. 

Mrs Philpott will be carrying out her SENCo role across HJS and Sundorne Infant School. 



L
u
n
c
h
 c

o
s
ts

 £
2
/
c
h
il
d
 

T
U

E
S

D
A

Y
 1

9
T

H
 J

U
L

Y
 

Please continue to keep your 

student planner up to date, 

recording all your reading. 

We have seen some great 

planners from Year 5 today. 

Well done Sian, Evie 

and Carys! 


